
Saeros,

Our friend is willing to see you, to speak on the matters you raised.

You should go to the Hall of Worlds just before 11.30 on the Saturday evening of
the Solstice and await passage from there.

You should know that our friend is unlikely to be forthcoming with history or
lore of the blades you speak of - such things concern him little.  I believe I know
them from song as the Celyn Blades of Seren and there is likely little more to tell
than Bards already know.

But he is willing that an artisan should learn how to make them as a first step in
their spread across the Empire.  The one who found them would be a good place
to start, assuming they have such skill and the right attitude. Take them with
you.

As for other matters - they can all be discussed.  Take no more than two  others
along with you and the artisan.

It would be interesting to meet some time, but I do not expect to be in Anvil this
Solstice.  I would be grateful however if you could send me a message to The
Black Copse in Misericorde, so that I can let our friend know you will be ready
and waiting.

Mordant Cale von Holberg


